
Grant Bowl Community Meeting #1 
Wednesday November 6, 2019 
Grant High School Library 
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Big Worry is that nothing gets done. Start the process by 



 
Can we please use the pool building for “facilities: before building new structures? 
 
Top priority should be lighting to extend use time, improve park security and allow for more “home” 
games. Plan should include light pollution to neighborhood, though. 
 
Regardless of solutions . . . minimize neighborhood impacts 


